
 

 

MEMBERS NOTICE 
 

CLUB REOPENING SATURDAY 04.07.20 

The club will reopen on Saturday 4th July 2020 at noon, it will operate under the 
Government restrictions, and therefore the following rules will apply and MUST be 
adhered to by all members. 

The club will only be strictly open to members. 

1. On entering the club you must put your name and contact details on the register which will 
be located by the lounge door and just inside the games room. (Government instruction). 

2. You must have with you your members swipe card or 2019 members handbook if you do 
not have a swipe card and be prepared to show it to a committee member or the bar staff. 
You will not be served if you do not have your swipe card with you.  

3. Order your drinks at one of the ‘shielded bar areas’ make payment at this time (cash or 
debit card) then proceed to an area of seating, your drinks will be brought to your table by 
the bar staff, who will be wearing the necessary PPE. 

4. Inside the club you can only sit in a maximum group of four, this will reflected in the layout 
of the re-arranged seating plan. The numbers we are allowing at any one time are 80 in the 
lounge and 16 in the games room. Outside you are permitted to sit in groups of up to 6 
people. 

5. At all times please observe the social distancing rule. 
6. There will no standing or sitting at the bar allowed. 
7. The playing of snooker/dominoes/playing cards and darts is not allowed. 
8. Sanitisers have been located at various places around the club, please feel free to use them. 
9. There will be a restricted number drink products and bar snacks on offer.  
10. Please respect the bar staff in this difficult period of re-adjustment. 
11. There will be baskets available for empty glasses to be placed in, can we ask you to use 

them. 
12. If you are a smoker can we ask you not to smoke around the main entrance door/steps as 

this has to be left clear for entrance/exit to allow social distancing. 
13. Members who have paid their 2020 subs can collect their Handbooks from the table that 

holds the members registration form.  
14. Members who want to pay their 2020 subs need to place their subs, or a note that they 

have paid by debit card, in an envelope available by the 2020 Handbooks and hand it to the 
bar staff. Otherwise please see Richard Sokol if he is in the club. 

We will review these rules once we are up and running and may adjust them to reflect 
any improvements we think may be needed. 

The above has been implemented to protect the wellbeing of all members and we ask 
you to respect them. 

GRAEME ATKINS, HON. SECRETARY 
 

DATE 26.06.20 


